
 

 

Called Board Meeting 

September 9, 2021 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called Board meeting on Thursday, September 9, 

2021, at 5:00 P.M. at Page Administration Building. 

 

Mrs. Amy Childress, Superintendent, and the following board members were present: Dr. Gary 

Speers, Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Mr. Jason Williams and Mr. Patrick Woosley. Mr. Lee Benson was 

absent. 

 

Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Board President, called the meeting to order. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Williams and a second by Mr. Woosley to approve the Agenda. The vote 

was unanimous to approve the Agenda. 

 

Second FY22 Budget Hearing 

 

Mrs. Sheila Cornelison, Chief School Financial Officer, presented the second hearing of the proposed 

FY22 budget. 

 

Action Items 

 

As recommended by Mrs. Childress, a motion was made by Mr. Woosley and a second by Mr. 

Williams to approve the FY22 Budget.  The vote was unanimous to approve the FY22 Budget. 

 

 

 

 

On a motion by Mr. Williams and a second by Mr. Woolsey, the vote was unanimous to Adjourn. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

               President 

 

____________________________________ 

                  Secretary 


